
The Harborcreek Historical Society is
working on a new exhibit, and we’re looking
for photographs, programs, uniforms,
equipment, scrapbooks, trophies/awards,
souvenirs, and oral histories related to
personal experiences and the histories of
these district programs from all eras.

Items may be temporarily loaned,
permanently donated, or digitized.
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